
PUBLIC SUBMISSION
As of: 8/11/25 7:01 PM 
Received: July 30, 2025 
Status: Pending_Post 
Tracking No. mdp-hgv0-gidv 
Comments Due: August 08, 2025 
Submission Type: API

Docket: DOE-HQ-2025-0240 
Importation or Exportation of Liquified Natural Gas or Electric Energy; Applications, Authorizations, etc.: Mexico Pacific Ltd. LLC

Comment On: DOE-HQ-2025-0240-0001 
Importation or Exportation of Liquified Natural Gas or Electric Energy; Applications, Authorizations, etc.: Mexico Pacific Ltd. LLC

Document: DOE-HQ-2025-0240-DRAFT-0245 
Comment on FR Doc # 2025-12763

Submitter Information
Name: Maria Lopez 
Address:

Querétaro,  Mexico,  76190
Email: majoolr13@gmail.com 
Phone: +524421318869 

General Comment
I am writing to express my total and unequivocal opposition to the Saguaro Project. This initiative poses a direct threat to biodiversity,
fragile desert ecosystems, and the survival of many species — including prairie dogs, who play a vital role in their environment. 

Furthermore, large-scale projects like this don’t only affect land-based habitats. They cause cascading impacts that threaten marine life as
well — including whales, sea turtles, and countless aquatic species — through pollution, disruption of migratory routes, and the
breakdown of ecological food webs. 

We cannot continue sacrificing wildlife in the name of “energy progress.” This is yet another form of extractivism disguised as sustainability.
Destroying natural habitats to install industrial infrastructure is not a green solution — it is a contradiction. 

I demand the immediate cancellation of this project and urge the prioritization of truly sustainable alternatives that respect life, ecosystems,
and the territories we all depend on. There is no climate justice without ecological justice.
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